March 3, 2017

Dear Superintendent and President of the Board of Trustees:

This is to inform you that the following charter school intends to submit an amendment request to the
commissioner of education:

UT Tyler Innovation Academy

212-804

3900 University Bivd.

Tyler, TX 75799

As part of the amendment process, charter schools are required to notify any districts that are likely to be
affected by the change. The enclosed Statement of Impact form indicates the type of amendment request
being made. - -

Specifically, Texas Education Agency guidelines require that the Statement of iImpact form be sent to
each district that may be affected. Information is requested if the proposed change may adversely impact
a district financially or if the proposed change may impact the student enrollment of a district in a manner
that impairs the district's ability to comply with a court order.

The enclosed form may be completed by any district that may be affected, signed by the district's board
president and superintendent, and returned to:

Texas Education Agency
Charter Schools Division
1701 North Congress Avenue
Austin, Texas 78701-1494

Please review the enclosed form and notify the Texas Education Agency if your district will be impacted
by the request.

Sincerely,
Jo Ann Simmons, Ed.D.

Superintendent
UT Tyler Innovation Academy



